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19th February 2020 

 

Hello,  

Invitation to a community update exhibition  

on West Way Square development 

 

I am writing to invite you, as a member of the West Way Community Liaison Group, to a small 

community exhibition to update residents of the ongoing progress and next steps at West Way 

Square, including Phase 2 of the scheme and possible public art around West Way Square. 

 

Botley Development Company will be holding the exhibition on: 

 

Thursday 5th March 2020 from 4pm to 7:30pm 

at 

Seacourt Hall, 3 Church Way, Botley, OX2 9SX 

 

Members of the project team will be on hand to answer any questions you may have, and 

feedback forms will be available for attendees to submit their comments. All residents are 

welcome to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at hugh@spbroadway.com or 

on 020 7152 4030. 

 

With best wishes.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

Hugh Currie 

SP Broadway 
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